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DATED:   13 MARCH 2023 

TO:  ALL MOTOR INDUSTRY PARTICIPANTS 

NOTICE:         BEWARE OF FORMER MIBCO AGENT CONDUCTING  

FRAUDULENT ACTIVITIES 

Please note, Elizna (Stadler) Braun is no longer employed with the Council as a Designated Agent 

as of the 13th of March 2020 and is currently acting on her own accord. MIBCO has received 

complaints regarding her unethical conduct and fraudulent activities when it comes to monthly 

returns and in turn benefiting from such activities at the expense of the employers.  

 

 

As a result, the Council is in the process of blocking access to online returns system of those 

employers that she has accessed. The Council is further exercising its rights by looking into legal 

action available to it under the circumstances. 

 

 

Any employer who allows her access to its online return system, will be doing so at their own peril 

and will be considered to have acted in alliance with each other in performing this criminal act. Any 

legal proceeding that MIBCO may pursue would attach to such employer.  

 

 

MIBCO reserves its rights to block access to any online access of any employer that is found to 

have given her access or where it is found that she had accessed such employer’s online system. 

MIBCO’s rights always remain reserved. 
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